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J.R. Miller & Associates Awarded Professional Consulting Services for Port Angeles 
Transfer Station Facility Evaluation Engineering Services 

 

Portland, OR (November 8, 2021) — JRMA (J. R. Miller & Associates, Inc.), a leading architectural and 
engineering firm specializing in the design of solid waste and recycling facilities, including transfer 
stations, materials recovery facilities (MRFs), and anaerobic digestion/biogas plants (AD), is pleased to 
announce that they have been awarded a contract for Professional Consulting Services for Port Angeles, 
Washington. 

JRMA will complete a detailed facility conditions and operational assessment of the Port Angeles solid 
waste facilities that includes Port Angeles Transfer Station, Port Angeles Compost Facility, Moderate Risk 
Waste Facility, and Blue Mountain Drop Box and Recycle Center Operations. JRMA will provide the City 
with a clear understanding and inventory of the of its solid waste facilities and assets. JRMA has 
partnered with Herrera, Design West, Dave Edwards & Associates, and Bell & Associates to provide all 
the needed resources to complete this project. 

 
 

About JRMA 

JRMA Architects & Engineers (J. R. Miller & Associates, Inc.), is an architecture and engineering design 
firm headquartered in Brea, CA offering comprehensive services to solid waste, AD, aviation, 
industrial and food processing clients throughout the United States and abroad. For nearly forty 
years, JRMA has built a reputation for designing facilities that are cost-effective, achieve operational 
excellence, and reflect sustainable design features. With over 60 employees, JRMA has offices in 
Portland, OR; Brea, CA; San Carlos, CA; Houston, TX; and Lexington, KY. 
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